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KBIM-LP ATTACHMENT 2, to minor change FCC from 346 filed May 29, 2002

Environmental Considerations
KBLM-LP Minor Modification

There will be no new physical tower construction associated with this application. The
station 1s already located on the proposed tower. The tower is fully constructed and is
registered. No increase in tower height is proposed.

Using the rough formula provided in the Commission’s television license renewal
instructions, based on an assumed worst case of 45 Kw ERP at 15 meters above ground,
RF exposure at two meters above ground will be less than 2.5 percent of the FCC limit.
As this number is less than the five percent, no further analysis is required.
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